
 

5th February 2021 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 13 Exam Success 2020-21 

 
It is clear from the consultation document, which was shared with you two weeks ago, that although                 

exams have been cancelled, students will still be expected to sit assessments which will be used to                 
decide their grades. Students should therefore be preparing for these assessments in the same way               

they would do if they were facing a normal exam season. 
 

In previous years we have run an ‘Exam Success Evening’ in which we aim to make sure both students                   
and parents feel fully informed in order to prepare for Summer exams. We have delivered               

presentations and invited former students to discuss their experience of A-levels and beyond.  
 

This evening is on the calendar for Thursday 11th February but this obviously cannot go ahead in the                  
normal way. We do, however, still want to give you and your child the best support possible in                  

preparation for their upcoming assessments. In order to support you, we have made a number of                
revision presentations which are available for you to watch with your child. These can all be found on                  

our website under the revision section:  
 

https://brookvalegroby.com/revision-presentations/ 
  

You will find some general revision presentations as well as the Exam Success presentation slides from                
2020. We hope that you will find these useful.  

 
We will also be running assemblies during tutor time for our year 13 students. These will cover topics                  

such as working hard, staying engaged, time management, managing stress and revision strategies,             
which we hope will further support them during this time.  

 
Once the consultation is complete we will write to you again with more details about how we will be                   

assessing students at the Brookvale Groby Learning Campus.  
 

Once again can I thank you for your continued support. By working closely with you we can make sure                   
that your children are as well prepared as possible for future success. 

 
Kind regards 

 

 
Chris Bugh 

Deputy Headteacher 
 

CC. Students 

 

https://brookvalegroby.com/revision-presentations/

